
 

 

September 13, 2024 
 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 
 
As a result of ongoing inflationary pressures across various inputs including gypsum, paper 
and raw material logistics costs; USG will be implementing a price increase on all wallboard 
products with all shipments on and after Monday, October 14th. 
 

�x The wallboard increase includes all Sheetrock® brand wallboard products as well 
as Securock® brand glass mat sheathing, glass mat liner panel, and glass mat 
interior panel  products. 


